
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold 
Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 

Youth Sharing Event 
Saturday 18th October 11.00-12.30 

Dear Y6 parents, 
 

Last summer, the Y6 pupils took part in a rural media project called 
‘Points Of View’. This was led by a lady called Toni Cook who 
helped the children to create a wonderful film about their 
community through drama and poetry. This film can be viewed on 
the St. Peter’s School website. Please take a look if you haven’t 
seen it.  

 
Toni was incredibly impressed by our pupils and has invited them to attend the Youth Sharing Event 
on Sat. 18th October which will be held in St. Peter’s Church 1.00-12.30. The film will be shown at 
the event and Toni would like some of the St. Peter’s pupils to attend and to take part in the event. 
 
If your child is willing and available on Sat. 18th October, and would 
like to attend, please complete the reply slip and return to me  
(Mrs Yarnold) as soon as possible please. 
I will also be attending the event, flying the flag for St. Peter’s once 
again. 
 
Please return the slip asap. 
Yours hopefully, 
 
Mrs H. Yarnold 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Youth Sharing Event – Saturday 18th October 11.00-12.30 
 
My child_________________________ is able to attend the Youth Sharing Event in St. Peter’s 
Church on Sat. 18th October. I will be there to collect my child at 12.30pm.  
 
Signed:________________________________ (parent/carer) 
 
Mobile contact:________________________________ 
 


